
Recruitment letters:

TO:  Attendees of the 2018 AMCA Meeting
FROM:   Roxanne Connelly, CDC, DVBD

Focus Group:  Obtain feedback on ways to expand participation in national mosquito surveillance
and improve user experience of MosquitoNet

Staff from the Centers for Disease Control, Division of Vector-borne Diseases, will be leading a 
focus group discussion on the evening of Tuesday, February 27, 2018, from 6:00pm – 8:00 pm.  
Participation in the Focus Group is voluntary.  We want to hear your ideas on contributing 
mosquito surveillance and insecticide resistance data to a national database, MosquitoNet.  
Participants are not required to be current users of MosquitoNet; we would like to hear from 
users and non-users.  Please RSVP to mosquito@cdc.gov by February 17, 2018.  The room 
location will be provided closer to the date of the meeting.  If you have questions, please contact 
Dr. Roxanne Connelly at csz5@cdc.gov 

TO:  Current users of MosquitoNet
FROM:   Roxanne Connelly, CDC, DVBD

Focus Group:  Obtain feedback on ways to expand participation in national mosquito surveillance
and improve user experience of MosquitoNet

Staff from the Centers for Disease Control, Division of Vector-borne Diseases, will be leading a 
focus group discussion on the evening of Tuesday, February 27, 2018, from 6:00pm – 8:00 pm.  
Participation in the Focus Group is voluntary.  We want to hear your ideas on contributing 
mosquito surveillance and insecticide resistance data to a national database, MosquitoNet.  
Participants are not required to be current users of MosquitoNet; we would like to hear from 
users and non-users.  Please RSVP to mosquito@cdc.gov by February 17, 2018.  The room 
location will be provided closer to the date of the meeting.  If you have questions, please contact 
Dr. Roxanne Connelly at csz5@cdc.gov 
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